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2007 Tax Increment Financing Seminar.  The Office of the State Auditor 
will be hosting a tax increment financing (TIF) seminar on March 15, 2007, at 
the Park Plaza Hotel in Bloomington, Minnesota, entitled The TIF Network 
You Should Know.  The purpose of the seminar is to provide an opportunity 
for attorneys, auditors, local government officials, and others involved with 
TIF, to meet some of the key players who serve an important role in 
Minnesota in determining TIF law, policies, practices, and administration, as 
well as being instrumental in finding solutions to TIF issues. 

 
A copy of the seminar brochure and registration form can be found on our 
website at www.auditor.state.mn.us.  If you are interested in attending the 
seminar, we encourage you to register at your earliest convenience as we 
have already received a number of registration responses.  This seminar 
qualifies for 6.5 CPE credits and we have applied for CLE credits. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this seminar, please contact the TIF 
Division by email at tifdivision@auditor.state.mn.us or by phone at (651) 296-
4716.  Any of our staff members listed below can also assist you with your 
questions.  We hope to see you at the seminar. 
 
 
 

 
If you have any questions please contact us: 

 
Arlin Waelti     Suk Shah 
651-296-7979  Arlin.Waelti@state.mn.us 651-296-7001Suk.Shah@state.mn.us 
 
Kurt Mueller     Marsha Pattison 
651-297-3680  Kurt.Mueller@state.mn.us 651-296-4716  Marsha.Pattison@state.mn.us 
 
Lisa McGuire     Jenna Ofstie (Intern) 
651-296-9255  Lisa.McGuire@state.mn.us 651-297-8342  Jenna.Ofstie@state.mn.us 
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